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Research Analysis 

 

HB 3028 authorizes governmental entities, religious institutions, nonprofit organizations, for-

profit companies and tribal governments to offer harm-reduction services .  Entities offering 

harm-reduction services shall register with the State Department of Health and may engage in 

activities in order to reduce the use of drugs, prevent outbreaks of infectious diseases and reduce 

morbidity among people who use injection drugs.   

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3028, which provides permissive language for certain entities to offer harm-reduction 

services and the Department of Health to promulgate rules, has no fiscal or revenue 

considerations for the state.  

 

Prepared By: Kristina King 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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